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ALFRED, NY - The Alfred University women&s soccer team will be sponsoring a blood drive on Tuesday, Nov. 5, on
the AU campus.

The blood drive will be held from noon to 5:30 p.m. at the Knight Club in Powell Campus Center. Pre-registration will
be held from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. on Friday, Nov. 1, and Monday, Nov. 4, in front of the bookstore in Powell Campus
Center.


